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COMMONWEALTH HEADS OF GOVERNMENT MEETING — DISRUPTION TO SMALL BUSINESSES 

183. Hon MATT BENSON-LIDHOLM to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 

I refer to the Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting to be held in Perth in October this year. What 
arrangements, if any, will be made to compensate small businesses located within the designated security areas 
whose trading will be impacted upon for the duration of CHOGM? 

Hon NORMAN MOORE replied: 

I thank the member for some notice of this question. Every effort is being made to minimise the impact of 
CHOGM-related security arrangements on businesses and the community. 
 


